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Agenda Item 
Item 7. A. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Funding for dredge material management 

The public hearing is being held this evening. 

ii. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management Site 

Staff held a meeting with LS Marine, the site manager and technical staff from Barr Engineering to get everyone on 

the same page.  We wanted to make sure technical staff understood the operation of the site and how material is 

moved on and off the site. 

Work has begun on wetland delineation and modifying the concept design for the team to review before making 

updates to the modeling.  Surveyors and drillers have been contacted for quotes.  All work is progressing as planned. 

iii. Private Dredge Material Placement 
Invoices for 2018 placement of dredge material from private terminals have been sent.  Payment has been received 
from Savage Riverport. 

Cargill has found someone that will take the material at a cost less that what they have been paying.  Staff is working 
out the details with the licensees s to protect the LMRWD.  The material will not be taken off site all at once as has 
happened in the past, but will be taken out over the course of the year.  This will reduce the intensity of the truck 
traffic coming in and out of the site.  Material removal will have to be coordinated with LS Marine, the LMRWD site 
manager. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Monday, November 19, 2018 

Please note the meeting will be held 7:00pm, MONDAY, November 19, 

2018 in the County Board Room at the Carver County Government 

Center, 602 East 4th Street, Chaska, MN. 


